
Preparing School Staff for 
Effectively Assisting with 
Re-entry Following a 
Suicide Related Absence

Why is training 
needed?

November 19, 2024 9:00-10:30 CT
November 20, 2024 12:30-2:00 CT

Schools often lack clear protocols and staff feel unprepared 
for supporting a student or colleague returning to school 
following suicidal behavior. 

Contact Us:

www.education.ne.gov/safety/
suicide-prevention/

SuicidePrevention@Nebraska.gov

"One of the most important things you can 
do on this earth is let people know they 
are not alone." Shannon L. Alder

School Safety 
Suicide Prevention

Why should 
schools be 
concerned?

A student who threatened or 
attempted suicide is at a far greater 
risk of another suicide attempt in the 
weeks immediately following the 
crisis. 

What will 
training include?

This training assists staff in knowing what to look for and 
how to provide support for successful re-entry, including:

Checklist for developing re-entry procedures
Safety re-entry plans
Teacher tips for supporting students 

Training Options (register for either day):

Register Here:
Google Form

Register Now for Free Remote/Zoom Training Opportunity

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScqS4KXrAjqrixXB9cSn_Tn8Jw3sq8FIydvuULwFclpjQVpQw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScqS4KXrAjqrixXB9cSn_Tn8Jw3sq8FIydvuULwFclpjQVpQw/viewform

